

St Brigid's Catholic Primary School, Waterpark Drive, Stockbridge Village, L28 7RE 0151 477 8150

Trusting in God - we love, believe & achieve.

Headteacher: Mrs R Tyler Email Address: stbrigid@knowsley.gov.uk

March 2020

Dear Parents/ Carers,

As schools and churches will be closed for a time, we thought it would be a nice idea to attach some information showing how you can support your children when exploring the periods of Lent and Easter with them.

<u>Collective Worship</u> — You may wish to set up a little prayer space in your home where you can pray together to prepare for Easter. It may provide an area of peace during this difficult and challenging time. You will find your children are very good at choosing or writing prayers, selecting candles and artefacts to place on it. Some of our favourite hymns, which the children have been enjoying during singing practice, can be found online and it will be lovely for you to spend time exploring these with them.

<u>Come and See</u> — Some of the scriptures and key questions from our Lent and Easter topics are on our website. You may wish to read these together and reflect on the questions.

Thank you and God bless you all.

Mrs K Quinton

(RE Lead)













